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Steve Jesberg, Public Works Director

Temporary Closure of Waters off of Capitola Beach
Lifted

CAPITOLA — 

A temporary closure of the waters off of Capitola Beach was initiated by Central Fire Protection District 
after receiving reports of a foreign substance in the water.  Santa Cruz County Environmental Health 
officers have conducted an analysis of the material and determined that it no hazard exists and all 
restrictions have been removed.

The material in question, a white sticky material, has not been identified, but is believed to be a natural 
fatty substance. 

Direct questions to Capitola Police Department at 471-1141


